PLACERVILLE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 1032 THOMPSON WAY

PLACERVILLE, CALIFORNIA 95667 ERIC BONNIKSEN

Superintendent
Board of Education
Chris Belmer
Misty diVittorio
Erica Garcia-Briseno
Brian Sonner
Katharine Stabler

June 12, 2020

Dear Placerville Families,

I hope that all of you are enjoying your Summer Break and are getting some time to enjoy this nice weather that we are having. I can't believe we have already been out of school for two weeks.

As I have mentioned previously, we are working diligently on our re-opening plans for August. This is a very intense process and I am grateful for the support we are receiving from our County Health Department, El Dorado County Office of Education, the amazing educators we have here at Placerville Union School District as well as the district leaders throughout the county. I am also appreciative of the feedback I have received from the parents in our district who have shared their insights.

As of now, our plan is to open on August 13th for all students, 5 days per week. We will also be simultaneously running a full time Distance Learning program for families that would prefer to keep their child at home. We will be asking for families to continue to closely partner with us as we open in the fall. We will be sending out another survey by the first of July to help evaluate which of these options will better meet your family's needs. We will continue to keep you updated as more information becomes available.

Have a great weekend,

Éric Bonniksen